
Correction to transcript – Registered organ and tissue donor inquiry 
 
Thursday 28 September 2023 
 
Dear Legal and Social Issues Committee,  
 
I write to correct the Department of Transport and Planning’s testimony. On page 9 or your 
transcript, the current text reads: 
 
 Jacqui SAMPSON: Yes. So there are two, Queensland and New South Wales. So New South 
Wales and Queensland released theirs last year, and then Victoria is the third state that has a digital 
licence.  

 
I would like to amend the comment to:  
 
 Jacqui SAMPSON: Yes. So there are three , South Australia, Queensland and New South 
Wales. So South Australia released theirs in 2017, New South Wales in 2019 and Queensland 
released theirs in pilot stage last year, and then Victoria is the fourth state that has a digital licence. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide evidence at the hearing and I appreciate your 
consideration of this corrections. 
 
Regards, 
Tim Mitchell 
 
Acting Executive Director  
Regulatory Programs and Services 
Department of Transport and Planning 
 


